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Abstract

This document contains the meeting minutes of the ad hoc meetings of Task Group S of IEEE 802.11 on Monday July 18 prior to the during the July 2011 IEEE 802.11 plenary meeting in San Francisco, California, USA.
Monday July 18, ad hoc session, 2011-07-18; 9:00 AM
The Chairman calls the meeting to order at 9AM. The Chairman will take minutes for the ad hoc. The Chairman presents document 11-11/0983r0. This document contains the agenda of this ad hoc. The Chairman reminds everyone to record attendance using the online system. The Chairman reminds everyone to announce affiliation before speaking for the first time.
Chairman reads Slide 6 “Participants, Patent, and Duty to Inform” aloud, in its entirety. Chairman calls for potential essential patents. No one responds to the call (2011-05-09T10:41-07:00) and no claims are brought forward.
The Chairman reviews the agenda. The Chairman outlines that the goal is to complete all remaining administrative issues for 11s.
The Chairman asks for objections against the agenda. There are no objections brought forward. The agenda is approved by unanimous consent.
The Chairman reviews document 11-11/0900r0, which is the Draft for the report for unconditional approval. The Chairman asks everyone to review the document carefully, the document can then be completed and voted upon during the Tuesday session.

The Chairman review document 11-11/0984r0, the P802.11s press release. Bruce deemed it appropriate to prepare a document at this meeting, so that it can be issued as soon as the P802.11s is published. Based on feedback from Michael a first review of the document is made. The Chairman asks everyone for a careful review, so that a final text can be drafted and voted upon during the Tuesday morning slot.
The Chairman presented 11-11-0900r0 by Minseok Oh, requesting editorial changes to Figure 7.4g1. The initial reaction was that the suggestion made sense, but that maybe further changes were needed. The Chairman remarked that some editorial changes could still be suggested to the publication editor, and that the technical Editor is the interface to the Publication Editor. A similar request for a name change of “dot11MeshGateAnnouncementProtocol” to “dot11MeshGateAnnouncements” is being made. Also this matter will be considered further on Tuesday.

Finally, the chairman announced a presentation for Tuesday, by Fanny Mlinarsky  (DHS) on ” evaluating 802.11s and Bluetooth for the first responder handsets to form an ad hoc network. ”
There are no further suggestions for things to discuss, and no objections to adjourn early.

The Chairman adjournes the meeting at 2011-07-18; 10:00AM.
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